
School will be Different

In September, School will be different. 

This is because of the Coronavirus. 

My teachers have made school 

safe for me to return.



Here are some things that will be different

* class bubble distancing

* eating lunch in class and distanced play areas 

* sitting apart

* table distancing  

* staying 1 metre apart



My teachers may sometimes need to 

wear these:

* face mask 

* protective goggles 

* disposible gloves 

* disposible apron 



I can do these things to stay safe

* listen to my teachers 

* wash my hands regularly 

* use hand sanitiser 

* don't touch my face 

* sneeze into tissue 

* cough into elbow 



It is important that I go back to school in 

September. 

My teachers want me back  so that I can 

learn new things. 

My friends want me back so we can 

play and have fun together.



I may feel worried and upset about 

leaving my parents or carers when I  

go back to school. 

This is ok. 

My teachers will take care  of me in school 

and then I will go back home. 



All of these changes may seem scary at 

first, but my teachers will keep me 

safe so I can learn and have 

fun at school. 


